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Support Red and White Day 

November 3, 2014  

 

WSSDA and school board members across the state and nation stand in support of the Marysville and 

Tulalip communities as Marysville Pilchuck High School students return to the classroom today for the 

first time since the shooting tragedy on Friday, October 24th. Governor Inslee has proclaimed Monday as 

Red and White Day highlighting the importance of unity in recovery. 

We urge all school board members to wear red and white on Monday demonstrating our support of the 

Marysville/Tulalip communities as they begin to heal together.  

 

 

Mari Taylor 

WSSDA President 

 


